
 
 
 
December 9, 2020 

Facilities, Transportation, Safe Schools and Healthy at Work 
 
 
Transportation: 
 
• Drivers are still working with food service delivering food or working in the schools cleaning. 
• No issues with buses.  
• Drivers have been doing an excellent job of keeping our buses sanitized when they are being utilized. 
 
Facilities: 
 
• We have a variety of projects we are going to work on during our return to virtual.  

o Work completed on the boiler system so we now have heat in the remainder of Welcome 
Center. 

o LED lights have been installed at NIS.  
o Painted the Welcome Center kitchen and kitchenette area in technology. 
o Have scheduled work for NHS to complete the locker rooms, etc… 

• Houston Bros. will begin the repairs on the front entrance terra cotta as soon as possible.  
• If we do not return to in person instruction in January we plan on going to NHS and removing some 

additional flooring. 
 

Safe Schools 
 
• School threat assessment teams participated in a follow up all day training on trauma informed 

practices on Dec. 2nd. 
 
Healthy at Work 
 
• We continue to enter in our numbers to the state COVID 19 site each day and keep track of our area 

and the number of cases and any impact on our district.  
 


